QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK September 2016
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 40  responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in September from 772 attended appointments with a doctor (5.2% response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 36 Patients said they were Extremely likely (90%)
· 4 Patients said Likely (10%)
	We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you.
Comments Received from September were:

· Have been really satisfied with the Medical Centre its staff and the doctors.  Many thanks

· Completely satisfied with service

· There is nothing more that could be done that I can think of that would improve this practice

· Very happy with the service and support on offer
· I have always felt welcome and comfortable at the surgery and felt they are professional throughout

· Everyone pleasant, the receptionists try to help and accommodate needs (most times!)

· Always helpful and thoughtful

· A good and friendly service given by everyone
Areas we  can improve on:
· Very polite and professional - unfortunately privacy an issue when calls are received at reception as every word can be heard in the waiting room: thank you for this comment the Receptionist should put the glass screen across which does help with this issue.

· Back ground music, as someone who suffers with tinitus the quiet is horrendous: thank you for this comment, having music in the waiting area is widely commented on, many comments have been that patients prefer no music and prefer the peace. It is very difficult to please everyone and we will look into this.
· I often think how lucky we are to belong to this particular practice.  I might benefit from more information about what to do in emergency - when panic can set it…..(i.e. how to get help soon).  We will look at this information again for patients, i.e. when to phone 111, when to call 999, when  to see your doctor.
This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings bi monthly.


